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Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to thank you for allowing your child to take part in a sponsored ‘Just Danceathon’ on Thursday 17th February. 

Over 60 students completed the challenge where they danced along to as many routines as they could on the “Just Dance” game over a period of 2 hours, none stop, whilst in fancy dress! 

Students were absolutely incredible and it was such a lovely way to end the half term. There are some photos and videos from the event on the Horizon Dance twitter account @horizonccdance.

The funds raised by this event will be split between the Dance Department where the money will fund further opportunities for students and between our school charity LimbBo Foundation where the money will contribute towards specialist equipment for children around the world with limb differences.

We would like to remind parents that students must hand in their completed sponsorship form including their full name, along with any money collected in by this Friday 4th March. This should be handed in at student reception ideally in a sealed envelope.

We will inform students and parents of the full amount raised once all the money has been collected. Thank you again for all of your support and we hope that due to the success of this event that this will be the first of many similar opportunities.

Kind regards

Miss J Hunt 
Subject Leader- Dance
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